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"Rob Lemkin" To ™Marcel Lemonde™ <lemonde@un.org>
<rob@oldstreetfilms.com> cc
09/02/2010 11:29 PM

bce

Subject RE: Ennemies of the people

Dear Marcel,

Many thanks for your email and kind words. | apologise for taking a time to respond. I have returned
to UK and Sambath has remained in US and so co-ordinating our answer has taken longer.

Unfortunately, February 12" is too soon for us. We have not yet generally released the film.
However, we will be happy to arrange a public screening in Phnom Penh to which any officer of the
court may come and see the film. Would that be of any use to you? If so, please let me know and
we can initiate logistics.

Best wishes

Rob Lemkin



